
Katherine Pohlman, D.C., M.S. Ph.D. is Director of Research and Professor at Parker University. 
She is currently the Vice Chair of the World Federation of Chiropractic (WFC) – Research 
Council, Chair of the WFC’s Global Patient Safety Task Force, Vice Chair of the Research 
Workgroup for Chiropractic Future, and a Senior Fellow of the Chiropractic Academy of 
Research and Leadership (CARL) program. She received Researcher of the Year in 2020 from 
the American Chiropractic Association (ACA), was the 2023 World Congress of Women 
Chiropractors’ Leadership awardee, and received the NCMIC Foundation McAndrew Award in 
2024. Dr. Pohlman received her Doctor of Chiropractic (D.C.) degree and M.S. in Clinical 
Research from Palmer College of Chiropractic and her Ph.D. in Pediatrics from the University of 
Alberta. She is an expert in patient safety and the study of the effectiveness of chiropractic care 
in special populations including children, adolescences, pregnant/post-partum individuals, and 
overall women’s health. 


